
FAQ n.104884

FAQs:
Certification Processes, Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:
Is there any method to open an STC application on a product not certified
yet such as the A319 ACJ Neo?

Answer:
Yes. It is acceptable to apply for an STC on an aircraft model not yet certified by
EASA. However, the STC project cannot be closed before issuance of the Type
Certificate.

Last updated:
18/10/2019

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/faq/104884
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